Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/7/2019 3:04:25 AM

First name: Ruth

Last name: Levine

Organization:

Title:

Comments: I'm writing to recommend wilderness designation for as much of the Custer Gallatin National Forest
as possible. This is strikingly beautiful country important for wildlife and ecosystems, and will enhance the quality
of life and unique nature and stewardship we have here in Montana. We have a chance to make a real
contribution nationally to retaining and expanding wilderness areas. Last summer our family had the opportunity
to thoroughly explore the East Rosebud to Stillwater area and despite our many road trips and travel throughout
the West, it will remain as one of the areas we have found most arresting in many years of mountain travels.



